
March 2024

Dear Year 9 Students & Parents/Carers

Careers Information, Advice, Guidance & Support

For those of you that I have not had the pleasure to meet yet, I am Natalie Gray, Westfield
Academy’s Careers & Futures Coordinator. I only started at Westfield in November but I
am quickly getting to meet the students.

As a Careers Advisor, I work with the students at Westfield Academy to identify their plans
and to steer them towards a successful progression route post 16. If students would like
any information, advice or support in choosing their Year 9 options, please contact me
using the details below.

In the meantime, here are a few useful websites giving some good hints and tips on
successfully choosing options:

BBC Bitesize - https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zrjh92p#zp3hsk7
Studential - https://www.studential.com/GCSEs/choosing-your-GCSE-subject-options
Careers Pilot - https://www.careerpilot.org.uk/information/gcses/choosing-your-gcses

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Gray
Careers & Futures Coordinator

Tel: 01935 446863
Email: natalie.gray@westfieldacademy.co.uk
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